
From: Simmons, Cate <CateSimmons@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 10/20/2015 4:29:37 PM
Subject: Executive Order Copy for Kevin Paul

Attachments: 2015-27 Granting Leave with Pay for State Employees for Flood.pdf

Hi, Holly –
 
Kevin Paul’s email address did not come through for me to send him a copy of the Executive Order.  I attached a copy 
here if you would like to just forward it to him!
 
Thanks,
Cate
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